REPUBLIC OF KENYA

COUNTY GOVERNMENT OF NYAMIRA % '

COUNTY PUBLIC SERVICE BOARD
P.O Box 434-40500, NYAMIRA

e
ATTENTION

We wish to notify the Public that the recently advertised
vacancies in the Department of Finance, ICT and
Economic Planning have not been activated in the
applications Portal due to a technical hitch.

This hitch is being addressed and the public will be
advised when applications portal will be open for those
vacancies. Sufficient fime to make applications will be

provided.

We regret any inconvenience this may have caused.




